
Bradyn and Charlotte  Kim are 
collecting crayons in honor 
of their brother, Cooper and 

the Heart of Cooper Joe Guild 
benefiting  

Seattle Children’s Hospital 

 
 

♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥ 
The Heart of Cooper Joe Guild is dedicated to 
supporting Seattle Children’s Hospital. The Heart 
of Cooper Joe Guild was formed in memory of our 
son Cooper Joe Kim who was born on October 27, 
2007 and passed away on December 21, 2007.  
Cooper left a huge impact on many people during 
his short eight weeks of life and through The 
Heart of Cooper Joe Guild, our son can continue 
making such a positive impact.  
 
~Kelly Kim, President Heart of Cooper Joe Guild 
206-334-0373 

Thank You for your support!  
Love, Cooper’s Family 

Scott, Kelly, Bradyn and Charlotte Kim 

Facebook : cooper Joe Kim guild 

 Many crayons given to children at the 

hospital must be thrown away after just 
one use due to illness.  Small boxes are 
perfect!  Seattle Children’s Hospital will 
only accept NEW boxes and prefers the 

Crayola Crayons brand.  

  Students can vote on their favorite 

gingerbread house creation by donateing 
crayons in the box outside of Smith from 

Mon. Dec. 14-18th where there will also be 
voting slips.   

 Monetary donation to our guild can be 

made online  https://
give.seattlechildrens.org/give/284150/
#!/donation/checkout 

select “guild credit” and type in Heart of 

Cooper Joe Guild  

 100% of the Guild’s donations benefit the 

Uncompensated Care Fund at Seattle 
Children’s Hospital which ensures quality 
care to all children in the Northwest, 

regardless of their ability to pay.   
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